
Please help to raise funds for a Memorial Gazebo for our beloved Dr. Langlas. The 
Gazebo will go up in front of the J-Building on the Collier Campus once we raise 
enough money. Our goal is $15,000. Every donation, no matter how small, is a show 
of love and respect for Dr. Langlas.     

Go to the FSW home page and click on 
"Quick Links" in the upper right-hand 
corner. Then click on "Give Now". Then 
make sure to click on the "Designation" 
drop down arrow, click "other," and then 
type in Langlas Gazebo. It’s that easy!
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